
Medical exemptions are purposely IMPOSSIBLE to 
attain. It is NOT up to ones medical doctor. It is up 

to OHA. Your child has to first almost DIE from a 
vaccine and suffer at least:  
 
Severe allergic reaction (e.g., anaphylaxis) after a previous dose or to a vaccine component 

Encephalopathy (e.g., coma, decreased level of consciousness, prolonged seizures), not attributable 

to another identifiable cause, within 7 days of administration  

https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/hcp/acip-recs/general-recs/contraindications.html 

Also, if your child does get the above vaccine injuries from one 
particular vaccine, you still are not necessarily exempt long term 
AND you are not exempt from all the other vaccines on the schedule 
that may have the same affect considering most vaccines contain 
aluminum.  

Even with a family history of autoimmune diseases, aluminum 
poisoning in a vaccine injured parent and gene mutations that do 
not allow for proper detoxification, I am unable to attain a medical 
exemption for my child.  

This bill does NOT protect families who need medical exemptions 
but can not get them.  

Please vote no on HB3063 

Jeff and Alicia Turner. 
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